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From: "Dale Holman" <dholmanl@maine.rr.com>

To: <cenae-r@usace.army.mil>, <jay.l.clement@nae02.usace.army.mil>

CC: "'Barbara Barhydt" <BAB@portlandmaine.gov>, "Alex Jaegerman™ <AQJ@por...
Date: 3/23/2015 6:15 PM

Subject: FW: Activities Exempt from NRPA

Attachments: 20150323_103217.jpg; 20150323_102955.jpg; 20150323_175053.jpg;
20150318_120449.jpg

Hello Jay,

| hope that this message finds you doing well.

| know that you are familiar with this area as you have reviewed this in the

past eight years. | am the resident of 10 Willow Lane, and | have ongoing
issues with the abutter of 73 Powsland Street. | would like to set up a

meeting with you to discuss the ongoing concerns that | have with STJ, INC
(an abutter whom doesn't own nor have rights to the culvert) / Gorham Sand
and Gravel taking upon themselves to complete work in shore land zoning, and
RPZ zone without any proper permits. It's obvious that there is "additional
intrusion into the natural resource" as you can't put a new culvert, storm

water, grate, crushed stone, as well as pump water from CMPs property onto
the City property without any intrusion.

Please call me at 207-409-9307, and forward me Federal regulations
pertaining to my environmental concerns.

Thank you for your time, and | do look forward to hearing from you.

Best,
Dale Holman

207-409-9307

From: Dale Holman [mailto:dholmanl@maine.rr.com]
Sent: Monday, March 23, 2015 11:06 AM

To: 'Harris, Jennifer H'

Cc: 'Barbara Barhydt'; 'Alex Jaegerman'; Andre Hungerford
(aj@hungerfordlegal.com)

Subject: RE: Activities Exempt from NRPA

Hello Jennifer



(3/24/2015) Ann Machado - FW: Activities Exempt from NRPA Page 2

Since STJ, Inc/Gorham Sand and Gravel took ownership of this property about
8 years ago, they have demonstrated a willful disregard for the surrounding
residents, and in the process have committed several local and state level
infractions in their attempt to resell this questionably developable parcel

at great gain. They are doing more than "routine maintenance" to this culver
as they have six workers' there today, and have arrived with a new
culvert/drainage grate (attached photo).

Has there been an application by STJ,Inc or Gorham Sand and Gravel for any
permits for this type of work? If so, how may | obtain a copy?

Thank you,
Dale Holman

207-409-9307

From: Harris, Jennifer H [mailto:Jennifer.H.Harris@maine.gov]
Sent: Thursday, March 19, 2015 12:46 PM

To: 'dholmanl@maine.rr.com'

Subject: Activities Exempt from NRPA

Hello Dale, below is the link to Section 480Q of the Natural Resources
Protection Act (NRPA). All exempt activities under NRPA are listed here and
remain exempt, as long as exemption standards are followed. | did not see
erosion issues at the site today and from my understanding the appropriate
protocols were in place for repairing the culvert. | met with a

representative from Gorham Sand and Gravel as well as the Pan Am railway
construction inspector. Thank you for the photographs you sent Mike Morse
and for contacting the On-call Land representatives from our Department.
Please contact me if you have further questions.

http://www.mainelegislature.org/legis/statutes/38/title38sec480-Q.html

Jen Harris

Jennifer Harris

Environmental Specialist
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Bureau of Land & Water Quality
Maine Department of Environmental Protection
Work cell: 207-615-2875

email: jennifer.h.harris@maine.gov



